


Dear Friends of Life,
What an incredible year it’s been, and what an phenomenal year we are going to have in 
2023. Our pro-life prenatal healthcare clinic is growing to serve ever more women and 
families, and it is because of the generous support of our community. So many of our 
friends have been excited to be part of our effort, and we are so excited for our first major 
fundraiser to give our community the opportunity to participate and Be the One.

Since our opening in January 2022, we have served over 400 unique patients. We have 
provided 367 ultrasounds. We have had 59 babies born through our clinic’s services. 
We have offered the abortion pill reversal process to 6 different women. We have served 
women from 23 cities and 75 zip codes. We are serving formerly abortion-minded patients 
referred to us from Right to Life of Central California and Pregnancy Care Center. 

We strive at Obria to look at the entirety of a woman’s needs, beyond simply her physical or 
reproductive health. This is why we have partnered with wonderful community 
organizations to provide resources for women facing material poverty, addiction, domestic 
violence, sex trafficking, a lack of access to health insurance, and more.

We are saving lives. We are changing lives. We are serving those in need. And we need your 
help to continue this work.

Almost 25% of women in south Fresno receive no prenatal care prior to delivery. More and 
more doctors’ offices feel that they cannot receive Medi-Cal patients due to economic 
pressures. To serve this patient population in a caring, loving way is a difficult financial 
challenge. Meanwhile, last September, Planned Parenthood in Fresno received $1,000,000 
in taxpayer funding courtesy of the Fresno City Council. 

We are asking you to Be the One. 
Be the One who empowers women in the Valley to choose life. 
Be the One who respects and supports women in their time of need. 
Be the One who stands up for unborn babies and their mothers.
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With joy,

Sissy Dalena Wood
Board of Directors, Chairperson
Obria Medical Clinics of Central California

Very truly yours,

John Gerardi
CEO, Obria Medical Clinics
of Central California




